Greetings,

Punishing law abiding gun owners yet again? Looks like it. Why not prosecute firearms crimes more thoroughly, so as to deter
thieves from breaking in and stealing firearms and to dissuade them from such criminal pursuits? Is it instead easier to slowly,
incrementally legislate firearms out of private ownership, easier to relegate them to such an impotent state as to be practically
useless for their lawfully intended purpose? It appears so, and that is exactly what this bill is a part of, another flawed piece of work
in a long line of moves to legislate the 2nd Amendment out of existence. This bill is offensive to me and my family, all law-abiding
citizens who legally and responsibly use firearms for self-defense and marksmanship sport, and | am disgusted yet not surprised by
the consistent efforts of the Oregon Legislators and their sideways moves to keep me from exercising my Constitutionally protected
liberties.

Since it seems you legislators understand little else than money and power, know that we the people have plenty of money and
power to recall, to vote you out of office, and will organize using legal means to do so if bills such as this continue to be put forward.



